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State WaterBesourcés Control Board

November 8, 2011

Nicholas A. Jacobs

Somach Simmons and Dunn
500 Capitol Mall
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Mr. Jacobs:

RESPONSE TO LETTER REGARDING RUSSIAN RIVER FROST PROTECTION
REGULATION HEARING

| write in response to your letter to Michael Lauffer, dated November 4, 2011, inquiring about the
recent corrections to the reporter’s transcript for the Russian River Frost Protection Regulation
hearing. Shortly after posting the transcript, staff identified an error in the transcript. The
reporter had not transcribed the entire item, ending the transcript prematurely. A DVD of the
hearing and the reporter’'s own electronic record confirmed the error. Once the reporter had
updated the transcript to include the entire event, the State Water Resources Control Board
(State Water Board) replaced the version previously posted to the State Water Board’s website
with the corrected version. There is no redline of the transcript, as the reporter did not provide
one. The only change was the correction on page 122 to reflect the nature of the State Water

. Board’s motion. - ' : : '

To ensure that the public may understand the nature of the correction to the reporter's
transcript, the State Water Board will post to the web page for this item both your letter and this |
response. If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at

(916) 341-5196 or by email at drose@waterboards.ca.gov. :

Sincerely,

e

David Rose
Staff Counsel
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